Thank you for your comment, Lynn Cornforth.
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Just when our country is struggling with it's enery woes more and more the BLM/Dept. of Interior decides it needs to do a 22
month study on their impact? You hold up applications and a much needed RENEWABLE energy source that millions are in
need of. Your 22 month study will do nothing but put us further behind in digging ourselves out of situations this government
has buried us in. It's disgusting and [ know I am only 1 person saying this but for every person willing to speak out there are
millions more that just blow it off as a waste of breath, this government has already shown that the common U.S. citizen is
ignored on a daily basis.



